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CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
No birthdays this week! 

Congratulations to this week’s Award 
winners, who are: 
 
Albie, Anna, Hugo, Eliza K. 

• 18th July: Friday Night Dinner (Y6 parents) 

• 21st July: Year 6 Leavers Trip 

• 23rd July: Leavers Assembly 

• 23rd July: Sleepover 

• 24th July: Break up for Summer holidays 
 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a fantastic week it’s been at Lower Heath! 
 
Our KS2 sports afternoon was a brilliant success, filled with close matches, enthusiastic participation, and plenty of fun. Every 
child gave it their all, showing great sportsmanship and team spirit. The highlight? Possibly the dad’s egg and spoon race, 
which brought out some unexpected competitive streaks and lots of laughs! 
 
We were also incredibly proud of the 12 children who took their Speak and Shine, English Speaking Board exams this week. 
They truly shone, overcoming nerves and speaking with confidence and clarity. The examiner was very impressed, and we’ll 
share the results with you as soon as they arrive. Well done to each and every one of them! 
 
On Thursday, our One Voice children had a wonderful morning at Shrewsbury School. They represented us beautifully, 
speaking with other children and adults about all the amazing work they’ve done to support our community. Although Tilstock 
took home the prize, our children did us proud and left feeling inspired to do even more next year. 
 
A quick reminder for Year 6 parents: please contact the office to book your places for the Friday night dinner. It’s                                      
a special event to celebrate the children’s time with us, and we’d love to see everyone there. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. We’re heading into the final stretch of the term, and there’s                                              
still so much to look forward to! 
 

 

WORSHIP 

This half term, we will be focussing on our Christian Value of FELLOWSHIP.  
 
Our Bible story linked to this value is ‘Esther was a Star’. Follow this link to hear the story                                   
read beautifully by Ava: Esther was a Star 
 
Fellowship is about building strong, supportive relationships rooted in kindness, trust and shared purpose. 

In today’s world, where division and isolation can often take hold, fellowship reminds us of the power of 

community. For children, learning about fellowship helps them value teamwork, empathy and inclusion - 

skills that are essential for creating a caring and connected society. 

Easyfundraising 
QR code 

 

 

Please remember 

to do any online 

shopping through 

the 

Easyfundraising 

app. Scan this QR 

code to set it up. 

Donations will 

come to Lower 

Heath school at 

NO COST to you! 

Lower Heath Facebook page 
 

Please like and share our posts 
 

ATTENTION YEAR 6 PARENTS 

PLEASE BOOK YOU PLACE FOR 

YOUR FRIDAY NIGHT DINNER, 

PREPARED AND SERVED BY 

YOUR CHILDREN! 

https://youtu.be/05E-3_VeBCY

